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Young Voices T-shirt and Tickets 

Tuesday 18th September 2023 

Dear Parents,  

 

Thank you for making the payment for your child’s young voices t-shirt and coach travel. We are now able to 

order the t-shirts in readiness for the concert on 22nd February 2024. To find the right size t-shirt, we 

recommend measuring one that you already have at home and using those dimensions to make your choices. 

Please can you indicate which size t-shirt you would like to order for your child on the attached form and return 

it no later than Wednesday 27th September. 

 

The audience tickets always sell out for Young Voices concerts and have just gone on sale. You only need to buy 

tickets if you wish to come and watch the show at Birmingham Resorts World Arena. Your child, who is 

performing, does not need a ticket and you only need to buy tickets if you wish to attend (although this is not 

compulsory). By ordering through the school, you will be seated with other supporters of the Oakhurst choir 

and will have a direct view across the arena to our school. Tickets cost £23 each and there are no concession 

prices available (Children over 12 months must have their own seat). A parent-pay option will be available so 

that you can order as many as you would like. We will only order tickets that have been paid for and we have 

to place our school order for audience tickets by Friday 29th September. Therefore, if you wish to attend, 

payments must be made by the end of Wednesday 27th September. No further payments will be accepted 

after this date. Please also indicate how many tickets you have requested and paid for on the attached form. If 

you do not make payment through the school (via parent pay), you may be able to buy tickets directly from the 

arena via their website but the tickets will not be released until much later (if they are not all sold out.) We 

apologise for the tight schedule but we can only operate according to the time frame set out by Young Voices.  

 

If you have any questions at all about t-shirts, tickets or anything else choir-related, please do not hesitate to 

contact us at school 

 

Many thanks, 

Mr Mead and Mrs Mead 

Pioneer Road 

Oakhurst 

Swindon 

SN25 2HY 

Tel: 01793 734754 
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